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Your weekly roundup of all things years N -6! 

 

A message from Mrs. Shaw 

 

Welcome back! I hope you had a lovely half term holidays. We are now in one of our busiest 

half terms in the run down to the Summer break. 

Teaching and Learning 

Renae (Y4) came to show me her History book this week as she was proud of the work she 

had produced and I could really see why. She had included lots of facts about Tudor life. She 

had really thought about the layout of her writing to add interest and her writing was 

beautifully neat too. Well done Renae! 

Miss Blunden's Y4 class were in the middle of their PSHE lesson when I popped in to see 

them. Charlie-Jack and Tyler were telling me all about the lesson and the places where they 

feel most happy. It was lovely to see so many children keen to share a place that is very 

special to them. 

Reception went to the Zoo this week. They had a fabulous time looking at all of the animals 

and could discuss and then write about which was their favourite. The children's behaviour 

was simply fantastic  - well done all of you!  



Mrs Bateman held a parental drop-in session in regard to our PSHE Curriculum this week. 

Thank you to those families that attended. We hope you found the session useful and 

informative. 

This week in our RRS Behaviour Curriculum, we revisited our school values and expectations. 

The children showed great confidence in discussing what it means to be Ready, Respectful, 

and Safe, and were able to share thoughtful examples of behaviours and language that 

reflect these values in action. Next week, Miss Gleadell will be introducing our Playground 

Ready, Respectful, Safe expectations, helping ensure all children understand how to show 

positive behaviour during unstructured times too. 

** INSET DAY - IMPORTANT - 21st July 2025 ** 

On Monday 21st July, Unity Academy will be closed to all pupils (Nursery through to Year 11) 

for an additional INSET day for staff. We’re sharing this information in advance to help 

parents and carers make any necessary childcare arrangements. INSET days are an important 

part of ensuring your child receives the highest quality education—giving staff the time to 

plan, train and prepare effectively for the year ahead. Thank you for your understanding and 

continued support. A physical letter will be sent home to parents and carers regarding INSET, 

alongside a message via MCAS.  

Diary Dates 

•  9th- 13th June  - Phonics Screening Testing Week 

• 13th June  - Zoolab in Nursery 

• 16th  - 20th June  - Blackpool Youth Games Week 

• 17th June  - New Reception 2025 starters Group A, session 1  - transition visit  - 2:15 

– 3:00pm 

• 18th June  - New Reception 2025 starters Group B, session 1  - transition visit  - 9:15 – 

10:00am 

• 19th June  - Y2 Rock Gardens Visit 

• 24th June  - New Reception 2025 starters Group B, session 2  - transition visit  - 2:15 – 

3:00pm 

• 25th June  - Reception Church Visit 

• 26th June  - New Reception 2025 starters Group A, session 1  - transition visit  - 9:15 

– 10:00am 

• 30th June  - Eid Assembly 

• 3rd July  - Y6 into Y7 Transition Day 



• 3rd July  - Primary Transition Day 

And finally... Happy weekend everyone! 

Community Corner 

 

The Children's learning disability and ADHD service will be delivering their 'tea and talk' 

sessions the first Friday of each month in our Community Hub. Why not drop in! 



 



 



🌊 "Don’t Be a Fool – Bring Your Lids to School 🌊  

 

Unity Academy Blackpool is encouraging students, staff, families, and the wider community 

to collect plastic milk bottle lids and bring them into school. These will be used to create a 

large-scale piece of artwork that highlights the dangers of plastic pollution in our oceans. 

The finished piece will be proudly displayed in the Houndshill Shopping Centre, Blackpool, 

helping raise awareness of how everyday waste can impact marine life around the world. 

Bottle lids (any colour) can be dropped off into clearly marked collection boxes located in 

Main Reception, the Community Hub, or Mr. Cooper’s Office. Every lid counts—please join 

us in turning waste into something meaningful! We will be collecting plastic milk bottle lids 

until Friday 18th July.   



 



57th Blackpool (Unity Academy) Scouts  

 

Did you know? Unity Academy has our very own Scout Group that runs each week on a 

Thursday to provide our young people with Skills For Life! More information can be found by 

clicking here. 

We run sections for each age group from 4 years old and up. In addition to the weekly 

meetings on a Thursday after school we also offer a wide range of trips, camps, nights away 

and adventurous activities for all age groups.   

* Squirrels (For ages 4 - 6 years): Thursday : 3:15 until 4:30 pm       * Beavers (For ages 6 - 8 

years): Thursday : 3:15 until 4:45 pm 

* Cubs (For ages  8- 10.5 years): Thursday : 3:15 until 4:45 pm       * Scouts (For ages 10.5  - 

14 years): Thursday : 3:15 until 4:45 pm                

Our in school Scout Sections are run by a group of volunteers, most of which are parents of 

children at Unity Academy. Without this support, it would not be possible to provide these 

amazing opportunities for the young people. If you feel like volunteering with the Scouts is 

something you might be able to offer, please do get in touch. It might be to support one 

section meeting a month, offer a certain skill you have or to support behind the scenes with 

finance and administration. Whatever your skills, every little offer of help is invaluable to us. 

To inquire about a place for a young person or about adult volunteering with the Scouts, 

please click here. 

https://blackpoolscouts.org.uk/groups/57thblackpool/
https://blackpoolscouts.org.uk/groups/57thblackpool/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=tJvK587gzUKnJPZBU9MIq5iN9fl0xABOtNPCIgSmHyBUMUxHTzAzRkZHTUFQNzkxUkQ0S1I2SzNQSi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=tJvK587gzUKnJPZBU9MIq5iN9fl0xABOtNPCIgSmHyBUMUxHTzAzRkZHTUFQNzkxUkQ0S1I2SzNQSi4u


Contact us! 

 

If you wish to contact a teacher within school please use this link Parental Messages / 

Queries (Non-urgent). and we will get back to you. This form should be used rather than 

contacting an individual teacher email address as we can then ensure that you are 

responded to in a timely manner. Messages will be passed on and dealt with as quickly as 

possible. Our aim is to respond to you within 48 school working hours. Please note that this 

may not be checked during teaching hours and so please do not add anything urgent e.g. 

about your child being collected by someone else at the end of the day. If you have an 

urgent message or query, please contact the school office on 01253 355493. Thank you.  

Attendance 

 

                                                 Attendance %                            Late marks     

• RHH                                           95.96                                             4  

• 1CL                                             98.21                                            3   

• 1MT                                           92.24                                            5  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScPRye5jcTVzU72m-BSUuV4CFrkDDCBfgKamNvw05xfcZDc5Q/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScPRye5jcTVzU72m-BSUuV4CFrkDDCBfgKamNvw05xfcZDc5Q/viewform?usp=sf_link


• 2BH                                            94.57                                            6  

• 2AP                                            100                                                8  

• 3KG                                            96.20                                            8  

• 3HB                                            88.27                                            7  

• 4JB                                             95.37                                             4  

• 4CBL                                          97.77                                             9  

• 5MB                                          91.38                                             7   

• 5NO                                           98.33                                             1  

• 6TT                                            93.75                                             1    

• 6VA                                           94.64                                             7  

Keeping children safe! 

 



 



Celebrating Culture and Difference 

 

 

Sunday 8th June is Pentecost/Whitsun, a Christian celebration of the Holy Spirit's 

appearance. Click here to learn more 

Nursery 

 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/school-radio/articles/zw8c3j6


This children have all had a brilliant first week back.  

We have started our topic about similarities and differences, the children have been able to 

spot some things that make them different from their friends. They each drew a picture of 

their friends and we’re able to talk about what they have drawn.  

The children have also been counting two piles and finding the total altogether. We have 

also been using our fingers to represent numbers.  

Reception 

 

What a busy week we have had! 

The children went on a trip to Blackpool Zoo this week and had an absolute whale of a time! 

The children behaved excellently and followed instructions and could answer lots of my 

questions about differences between the animals, or about their food preferences or the 

habitats they live in. When we returned to school, the children enjoyed writing about what 

they saw and their favourite animal. The children's writing has really progressed this year. I 

was very happy to see them applying their phonics knowledge in their writing!  

Have a lovely weekend Reception! 



Year 1 

 

What  lovely week back in Year 1!  

This week in English we have read the story 'Who Swallowed Stanley'. We had some 

fantastic discussions about littering and the importance of keeping our environment clean. 

The children were very passionate about this subject and ensuring we protect sea life. I think 

we might have prospective wildlife warriors!  

In Maths we have been focusing on fractions, specifically looking at halves. The children 

have worked incredibly hard this week and have had a wonderful mindset towards some 

very tricky Maths concepts. Well done Year 1! 

Next week is our Phonics Screening Check. Please ensure that your child is accessing the QR 

codes which have been sent home during this weekend and reading as much as possible. 

The children have worked so hard this year and we are so looking forward to seeing them 

show off what they can do.  

Have a lovely weekend, The Year 1 Team 



Year 2 

 

What a fantastic first week back Year 2 have had.  

In English we have been reading the story 'Whatever Next.' We have been answering 

comprehension questions about the story and writing our own version of the story using the 

mighty writer board. We have been so impressed with the children's handwriting and 

presentation when writing their stories.  

In Maths we have been finishing our fractions topic. We have been looking at 3/4 and how 

to make a whole. 

In art we have been looking at the work of Karl Blossfeldt and had a go at drawing some of 

his work using just our pencils. 



In science we have started our Crest awards and this week we have been looking at how we 

can be safe and seen at night. we did this by shining a touch on different pieces of clothing 

to see which best reflects.  

In history we have started our space topic and this week we have been looking at the space 

race and ordered the different events on a timeline. 

Well done Year 2, we hope you all have a lovely weekend. 

Year 3 

 

Melody and Riley are providing this week's information about Year 3! 

"In Maths we have been learning to tell the time and have focused on telling time in 5 

minute blocks e.g. 5 past, 10 past etc. We have also learnt Roman numerals up to 12". 



"In English we have been learning about Mr and Mrs Twit. Mrs Twit is not a very nice person 

at all as she is unkind to animals and children!" 

"In D.T. were are very busy creating our own egyptian death masks. We are very much 

enjoying doing this!" 

"In Science, we have learned about the different parts of a flowering plant." 

What a busy week we have had! Have a lovely weekend everyone! 

Year 4 

 

This week in Year 4 we have been discussing the effects of single use plastic on our 

environment and have even written a letter to Kier Starmer to persuade him that more must 

be done to care for our world. We are hoping that we will get a response ! Some children 



even took it upon themselves to encourage others to look after our environment at lunch 

time.  

In Maths we have been focusing on our times tables in preparation for the Multiplication 

check next week. Please continue to support your children in learning them particularly the 

trickier tables such as 6s, 7s and 9s. 

4CBL swimming 

Next week 4CBL will be back at the pool for their swimming lessons on Wednesday. It will be 

another session of swim safety. Please can the children bring pyjamas or suitable clothes 

along with their normal swimming kit.  

Reading at home 

A gentle reminder: children should be reading at home and recording their reading in their 

diaries at least three times per week.  

Have a lovely weekend, The Year 4 team 



Year 5 

 

Here's an update on our exciting week in Year 5: 

STEM Live Lesson 

 On Wednesday, our students participated in a live lesson where they had the opportunity to 

meet some STEM superstars with careers in aerospace and engineering. It was an inspiring 

session that sparked curiosity and enthusiasm among the children. 

Exploring Shakespeare 

This week, we began reading William Shakespeare's play A Midsummer Night's Dream. It's 

been wonderful to see the children engage with this classic text, exploring its themes and 

characters with great interest. 



Reading Diaries 

A gentle reminder: children should be reading at home and recording their reading in their 

diaries at least three times per week. Reading diaries are checked every Friday, so please 

ensure they are up to date. 

P.E. Days 

Our P.E. sessions take place every Tuesday and Friday. It's important that all children bring 

their full P.E. kits on these days to participate fully in the activities. 

Thank you for your continued support. Have a lovely weekend! 

Year 6 

 

Year 6 students have taken part in further transition sessions with Mrs Taylor and are due to 

take part in an assembly with a service called Kooth on Monday. Kooth works with schools 

and professionals across over 90% of the UK and is free to access via any internet-connected 

tablet, computer or smartphone. The session will provide an added tool to help the children 

understand how to help manage and ease their potential anxieties during the transition 

period. Kooth provides a full toolkit of support and activities and you can find out more 

here explore Kooth. Over the coming weeks, children will complete a journal that they will 

eventually bring home. There are two morning webinars if any parents would like to find out 

more about Kooth. Below are the dates which also act as links to the sessions: 

Parent webinars 

18th June 9:15 - 10:15 

2nd July 11:30 - 12:30 

https://www.kooth.com/
https://connect.kooth.com/
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_OTMwNTRhZmUtNzcyOS00NWRlLTgxOWYtYTg1MTFmOTdjNDlh%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22db4a01f7-1f32-414a-951d-71e42a752687%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22305c346b-ee4b-4544-95b8-a48c5ab978e1%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MmNmYjc5YzUtNDVjNi00NWY1LTk4ZWUtODI2MTc0ZDdmMTRj%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22db4a01f7-1f32-414a-951d-71e42a752687%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22305c346b-ee4b-4544-95b8-a48c5ab978e1%22%7d


This will help you to understand what Kooth is, how to make an account and how young 

people are safeguarded on the Kooth platform. There will also be an opportunity for a Q & 

A. If you would prefer to contact Kooth directly regarding any queries, please email 

parents@kooth.com. 

 

I have had several enquiries regarding leavers hoodies at the end of year 6. Just to let you 

know that we do not have these at Unity as the majority of pupils continue to attend high 

school. The year 11 students will then get their leavers hoodies as they are taking their 

GCSEs. 

Star of the Week 

 

• RHH  - Tommy - For always having a fantastic attitude to learning and putting 100% 

effort into everything he does!                        

• 1CL  -  Frankie - For being a great role model to her peers, being such a kind friend 

and such a hard working girl. You make us so proud every day!                                      

• 1MT  -  Kiara -  For always being a kind-hearted, caring and hard-working member 

of 1MT!                                     

• 2BH  -  Della - For working hard within lessons and producing some fantastic 

independent sentences.                                     

• 2AP -  Johan -  For always being really focused in every lesson and reading some 

tricky words during our comprehension lesson.                                         

• 3KG  -  Charlie -  For always trying his best in everything he does.                                        

• 3HB  -  Hoor - For her hard work in phonics, moving up to blue group!                                    



• 4JB  -  James -   For always going above and beyond and always being RRS                                          

• 4CBL  -  Renae - For a fantastic piece of History work on The Tudors.       

• 5MB  -  Skye - For her fantastic attitude to maths                                 

• 5NO  -  Sarah - For making fantastic progress in our 'Shape' maths topic.                                   

• 6TT -  Alina -  Always tries her hardest in Lessons                                         

• 6VA - Cadence - For her improved handwriting. Cadence has been striving for 

success and is proud to show off her work!  

School Uniform 

 

Revised policy from September: From September our uniform is changing. The decision was 

made following consultation with children, parents and staff. Large numbers of people 

shared their thoughts for the options given and the vast majority voted for a change to some 

aspects of our uniform.  

As a reminder, please have a look at the list below and make sure your children are correctly 

dressed for both the school day and PE. To request items of uniform please click here and 

complete the short form. We will do our best to meet your needs, stock permitting. 

Nursery Uniform 

• Black sweatshirt with logo 

• White polo shirt 

• Black trousers, tracksuit bottoms or skirt 

• Black shoes if wearing trousers or skirt or Trainers (preferably black) if wearing 

tracksuit bottoms. 

Primary uniform - All students should wear: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdF7Q9Ntq7SzZWidVsLYVESZGJYH1p85LhY0ojDDbYTr3hScQ/viewform


• Black V Neck school jumper with embroidered Unity Academy logo - this item is 

compulsory! 

• Plain White Shirt or blouse  

• Plain black socks or tights  

• House Badge (Provided by the academy initially, replacements can be purchased 

from the academy)  

• All black footwear with no identifiable markings. If this footwear is a boot it must be 

no bigger than ankle length.  No crocs! 

Students have a choice of: (students must wear one of these)  

• Plain black tailored skirt  

• Plain black trousers or shorts (tailored type, not tracksuit bottoms/ jeans)  

• A Black Blazer with the Unity logo is optional  

P.E. Kit  - Red polo shirt    Black shorts         Black socks         Black Pumps 

Summer Uniform 

• Red check dress with white ankle socks 

• Black short trousers  

If your child has outgrown any uniform items and they are in good condition, please do 

send them into school where they can be added to our supply for other parents to access. 

Thank you 

 

 



Lunchtime menu for this week 
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